
I am am oregon resident and homeowner. Wifi should be removed from schools due to 
health concerns for children. 
 
They are  more concerns for kids because they are still growing and forming and wifi 
disrupts this process. It is very damaging. 
 
I vote for no wifi in school. Hardwire the schools. Use fiber optic which is completely 
safe and faster than wifi. 
 
Bekki Bruckner 
 


